M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
November 12, 2020
RE:
Change Order #1 – Ockerman Elementary HVAC
Upgrades, BG #20-121

This Change Order is for changing to a new style gas flow
meter.  Prior to installation, the contractor determined
there was insufficient length of straight piping to
accommodate the specified meter.  A new meter style was
required.  The total cost is $5,166.

I recommend the board accept Change Order #1, as presented.

